
Wd'AM/AH 22nd July 1975. 

Dr. G.H. Tovey, 

SW Regional Transfusion Centre, 
Southmead Road, 
Bristol !3S10 5ND. 

Dear Geoffrey, 

Factor VIII Concentrate 

Thank you for your letter of 18th July, from which I note that 

you are planning to increase the amount of fresh frozen plisma to 
the previous level of 100-120 packs per quarter. This will be most 
helpful. 

We are arranging to send Dr. Scott monthly 20 bottles each 
containing 250-250 units. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

W. d' F . T4a`ieo:'

c. c. Dr. ~E1lis 
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